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UPDATE ON STATUS OF USMX-ILA NEGOTIATIONS 
 
 
 
LYNDHURST, NJ (AUGUST 30, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
“Last week, the ILA and USMX each filed a Notice to Mediation Agencies (Form F-7) with the Federal 
Mediation & Conciliation Service (FMCS). The purpose of filing these notices is to inform the FMCS 
of a dispute between the parties, and they do not represent an agreement for mediation. 
 
USMX has still been unable to secure a meeting with the ILA to resume negotiations on a new Master 
Contract. USMX continues to meet with its members in preparation for the resumption of 
negotiations, and it remains committed to working with the ILA leadership on a new agreement.” 
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